
Dear Parents,   

We would like to welcome new children and families who have joined our 

Vacation Care community. We hope you enjoyed your time with us and look 

forward to seeing you again in the future!  

We would also like to welcome back all of our existing families. Itõs great to 

see so many familiar faces and we appreciate your commitment to our    

service.  

An end to another busy Vacation Care! Over the four week holiday period 

we were delighted to welcome new and old families back to the service. The 

children enjoyed having the opportunity to make new friends from a variety 

of different schools and develop their social interaction skills and develop 

confidence.  

This Vacation Care the children went on 6 excursions and had 5 visitors 

come and visit the service. The 6 excursions included the movies, AMF 

Bowling, Adelaide Tree Climb, Water World, Semaphore Waterslide and 

The Big Wedgie. Unfortunately due to the hot weather the children were 

unable to attend the Hahndorf Farm Barn. This excursion will be resched-

uled next holiday period .  

The visitors that came to the service included Games 2 U, Super Air       

Detectives, Stop Bullies, Ultimate Food Fight and Outdoor Olympics. The 

children loved challenging their friends in a variety of games such as laser 

tag and Just Dance as well as enjoying entertaining and interactive shows 

with drones, food and sports equipment.  

Our in -days consisted creating Christmas craft, a dance workshop,           

SuperHero Day and Technology day. The children loved learning a fun and 

energising dance routine with our lovely OSHC educator Rheanne as well as 

dressing up as their favourite superhero and competing against each other 

on the PlayStation and iPads.   

Overall we had a fun and exciting 4 weeks of schools holidays that resulted 

in lots of fun, laughter and creativity.  

Our service prides itself on delivering high quality programs that range in 

diversity; including educational, cultural and recreational experiences.  

Let us know your feedback via email : Maria.Morello708@schools.sa.edu.au  
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Lockleys North OSHC  

55 Malurus Ave  

Lockleys 

8443 5308  

Diary Dates   

J 11th  March, Adelaide Cup Day 

Public Holiday -Service closed.  

J 4th April Vac Care booklets  

available 

J 12th of April last day of Term 

1  

J 19th April, Good Friday, Public 

Holiday -Service Closed  

J 22nd April, Easter Monday, 

Public Holiday, Service Closed  

J 25th April , ANZAC Day, Pub-

lic Holiday, Service Closed.  

Cancellation Policy 

To allow the OSHC and Vacation 

Care Programs to run smoothly 

and to ensure appropriate staffing  

2 WEEKS WRITTEN NOTICE OF 
ANY CANCELLATION is      

required. This will apply to all 
sessions including Before 

School/After School Care, Vaca-
tion Care,  Sports Day, Camps 

and Early School Dismissal. The 
service is unable to swap days or 

sessions  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you  

Maria Morello    

OSHC Director  
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Excursions and in - days we have had during the Dec/Jan school holidays!  

Christmas Cooking and Christmas Craft: During the first week the children had tons of fun 

creating a variety of Christmas crafts  and making reindeer cupcakes . The children also en-

joyed face painting and playing party games.  

AMF Bowling:  The service enjoyed visiting AMF Bowling with some of the children even hitting 

spares and strikes!  

Hip Hop Dance Workshop: On Tuesday the children spent the morning in the gym learning a funky 

Hip Hop routine with Rheanne.  

Games 2 U: Games 2 U visited our service bringing a Zorb, Laser Tag and an assortment of interac-

tive video games  


